
Summer Projects 2016

We are an education charity working with 
schools across the country to ensure that 
all children have access to an excellent 
education regardless of their background. 
In partnership with others we recruit 
dynamic, passionate individuals and 
support them to raise the achievement, 
aspirations and access to opportunity for 
their pupils. Our trainees join our Leadership 
Development Programme (LDP) which 
involves teaching for a minimum of two 
years, achieving a PGCE and wider leadership 
skills training.

Summer Projects are mini-internships. 
They take place during the month of August 
when our community of leaders join new 
organisations, like yours, to complete, or 
contribute to, a short-term goal or objective.
Our community can provide a unique 
additional resource for your organisation. 

Having been successful in our rigorous 
selection process, and as part of the 
intensive Leadership Development 
Programme, these dynamic individuals have 
combined working, training and qualifying 
as a teacher with leadership training, 
coaching and mentoring. 

So if you think you have a project that you’ve 
always wanted to complete but not had the 
time, here’s your chance.

Who are Teach First?

What are Summer Projects?

OUR TEACHERS CAN 
PROVIDE A UNIQUE 

ADDITIONAL RESOURCE

“At PwC we’ve offered Summer Projects to 124 
Teach First participants and ambassadors 
since 2010 and the conversion from 
Summer Projects to full-time graduate roles 
continues to be very high. We know that the 
graduates we recruit from Teach First are 
some of our best communicators, are highly 
driven and combine self-discipline with 
warmth, empathy and determination and 
we’re proud to work so closely towards the 
Teach First mission.”

Andrew Bargery, Campus and Schools 
Engagement Leader, PwC

Teach First is a registered charity, number 1098294  teachfirst.org.uk

Find out more...

To find out more visit 
teachfirst.org.uk or email 

summerprojects@teachfirst.org.uk 
to register interest.

Project submission opens on  
Monday 1 February 2016 and closes on 

Friday 11 March 2016


